
	

	

	

PLEASE JOIN US 
 

The Penn-Trafford School District warmly invites  

our Parent Volunteers to a reception prior to the  

home football game vs. Franklin Regional.   

A light dinner will be served, and you may also  

attend the game as our guest. 
 

Date: Friday, October 26, 2018 

Time: 6:30 p.m. (7:30 p.m. kickoff) 

Place: The Warrior Center 
(from Rt. 130, turn into the High School then make the 

first left into the football field lot.  The Warrior Center sits 

to the right of the parking lot) 

 

Please RSVP to Colleen Kelly at 724-744-4496 (Option #6) or 

kellyc@penntrafford.org by Friday, October 19, 2018. 

 

GO WARRIORS! 


